
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 31, 2024 
 
Dear Oklahoma Pastor/Minister: 
 
Greetings in Jesus Name! Oklahoma District Camp Meeting is coming July 15-19, and we are excited to share the 
focus for each day: Engage, Invest, Launch, and Harvest! May I remind you that the Camp Meeting grocery pledges 
are vital in helping defray Camp Meeting food expenses. It would be extremely helpful if you have not already 
mailed in your pledge to do so by July 1, 2024. 
 
SPECIAL REQUEST: We are asking each pastor to make their saints aware of the following rules regarding Camp 
Meeting. Regarding mothers or grandmothers who bring both girls and boys who will be staying in the dorms: Adult 
supervision must be taken care of BEFORE coming to Camp Meeting. Small boys over 4 years of age are not 
allowed to stay in the Ladies Dorm. No children under 16 will be allowed to stay in the dorms without parents. 
 
RATE SCHEDULE: There will be a daily charge of $10 for each person staying in the dorms, regardless of 
age. There will be a minimum daily charge of $15 for RV’s (for up to 2 people), with an additional daily 
charge of $3 per additional person. 
 
1. RVs are allowed on the campgrounds beginning Saturday, July 13 from 7 am-5 pm and again Monday, July 
15 at 7 am. The campgrounds will NOT be open Sunday, July 14. The RV Park and Dorms will be open for 
overnight guests beginning Monday evening. NO one will be allowed to stay on the campgrounds until 
Monday, July 15 (this includes RV’s and dorms.) Please check with the RV Park attendant before parking your 
RV. RV spaces are available on a first-come, first-served basis. No exceptions. NO PETS ARE ALLOWED! 
 
 
2. Online registration and payment for both the RV Park and Dorms will go live June 15th. A link to the 
registration form will be available from the district website as well as from the district social media accounts 
beginning on that date. 
 
3. Children whose parents are staying in an RV or motel must stay with their parents. They will not be allowed to 
stay in the dorms. 
 
4. Anyone who leaves the campgrounds after the evening service and violates the 1 AM curfew will be denied the 
privilege of leaving the campground for the remainder of Camp Meeting. 
 
5. NO personal ATVs or golf carts are allowed on grounds at camp meeting. People movers will be available to 
assist with transportation on the grounds. 
 
 
Thank you for your consideration of these matters. 
 
Your Servant in Christ, 
 

 
Rick A. Hughes 
District Secretary-Treasurer/CFO 


